## OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date	April	11, 19	149

Mr. Carter:

Department

Attached is a copy of a letter that William Holden, Chamber of Commerce, sent to each of the local automobile dealers thanking them for their co-operation in arranging transportation for the Round-the-world Flyers last week. Thought you would like to see this information.

George Addington

GA: td

cc: Mr. Addington

## FORT WORTH

## CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

FORT WORTH, TEXAS

**TELEPHONE 3-2491** 

114 EAST EIGHTH STREET

April 9, 1949

Mr. Ernest Allen Ernest Allen Motor Company 619 Commerce Street Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Ernest:

Adding a great deal of color to the ceremonies honoring the round-the-world flyers were the beautiful new automobiles furnished by yourself and other Fort Worth automobile men.

Please accept the sincere appreciation of Mr. Carter, Mr. Maddox and myself for this splendid cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

William Holden
Executive Vice President

Same letter to the following:

Roy Gaines, Gaines Cadillac, Inc., 712 W. 7th Street
G. D. Nicolson, Nicolson-Jones Motor Co., 1013 Henderson
W. T. Jones, Nicolson-Jones Motor Company, 1013 Henderson
Tom F. Mastin, Jr., Mastin Motor Company, 1012 W. 7th St.
Harry J. Fox, Western Olds Company, 3001 W. 7th St.
Carl J. Aldenhoven, Southwest Chevrolet Co., 1201 W. 7th St.
Frank Kent, Frank Kent Motor Co., 100 E. Lancaster
Harry Evans, Bob Muir Motors, 711 W. 7th St.
Charlie Harper, Fort Worth Willys-Overland Co., 1000 N. Main
Ray Eisele, Packard Fort Worth, Inc., 2400 W. 7th